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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Maria Bocanegra <bocanegra_maria@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 7:55 PM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel

Subject: Rate change

[EXTERNAL]

Docket UE-210402 and/or UE-210532

| have attached A screenshot of information directly from pacific power stating there
wouldn’t be another case filed for rate changes until the year 2023 which would then take
effect 2024. Could you please explain how it's possible they are changing the rate now ?
Also, what can we do about this, | do not have a disability to inquire about support for
impacts with this.

Thank You
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allocates costs among energy users

Under the decision, atypical residential
customer’s electricity bill will decrease a small
amount in 2021. An average residential customer
using 1,200 kilowatt-hours will see a decrease of

$0.55, for a monthly bill of $103.81. Rates will differ

depending on customer type.

“This was the first general rate case Pacific Power
has filed in Washington since 2014,” Bird continued.
“We are pledging to not file another case until 2023
with new rates not taking effect until 2024. We are
delivering this high level of stability by operating
prudently and efficiently, but also without
compromising on our vision and values. We have
managed to keep rates among the lowest in the
nation while investing in Washington and our
integrated Western energy system to modernize
streetlights, repower existing wind power
production, acquire new wind and solar generation,
modernize and build new transmission to get the
power where it needs to go. In addition, we are
supporting the ongoing growth and success of a new
western energy market that we pioneered to lower
customer costs, maximize renewable energy and

enhance reliability.”

& pacificpower.net
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Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




Mak, Chanda (ATG)
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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

[EXTERNAL]

Alicia Fields <aliciafields1985@gmail.com>
Monday, October 18, 2021 4:07 PM

ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel

Pacific power bill

Please do not raise my already outrageously high power bill. Thanks

Single Mom of 3

Sent from my iPhone





